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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ON: 
 

A PROPOSAL TO  
ESTABLISH TRUSTEE AREAS 

IN 
CAMPBELL UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
Pursuant to Education Code section 5019 the Santa Clara County Committee on School District 
Organization will conduct a public hearing to obtain public response to a proposal from the 
Campbell Union School District Board to establish trustee areas within the Campbell Union School 
District.  Following the public hearing, the County Committee will hold a regular meeting and take 
action on the proposal. 
 
 
Public hearing will be held at the following date, time, and location: 
 
Monday, December 9, 2019     5:00 p.m. 
Campbell Union School District  
Board Room 
155 N. Third St. 
Campbell  95008 
 
 

For more information regarding the process and public hearings,  
contact Suzanne Carrig at (408) 453-6869.  


